
1

Jonny F. Hipp (NCHD)

From: Burt Moorhouse <burt@aransasterminal.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 11:54 AM
Cc: Kimberly Patterson
Subject: Re: Q1 2025 Foreign Trade Zone Report

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Aransas Terminal’s Foreign Trade Zone had 0 customers/projects in Q4-2024 and Q1-2025. At this time, none are 
expected in Q2-2025. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
Burt Moorhouse 
Phone 361-877-0412 
www.aransasterminal.com 
 

 
 
 


